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Sonja Birr

L B
From: Jerome Frozena <jffrozena@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 7:56 PM

To: Sonja Birr

Subject: External: Knuell and Red Fox Lane

My wife Cindy Frozena and | stand with our neighbors at 2727 Red Fox Lane regarding the presence of a garden at the
north end of their driveway. We understand that a complaint has been made accusing the homeowners of planting their
garden on Homestead Road, a newly named yet completely undeveloped piece of land that will run east to west
bordering Knuell and Red Fox. The complaint demands that the garden be moved or destroyed.

We are at a loss as to why this complaint has been made. Our neighbor's garden poses no threat or harm to the
environment, people, or animals both wild and domestic. Most importantly, Homestead Road does not exist.

We are also aware of another complaint has been made that all homeowners living on Knuell and Red Fox Lane be
mandated to have concrete sidewalks installed. Both streets come to an end The ends of both streets have small gravel
beds. We have been informed that neither Knuell or Red Fox will be extended past the gravel. What currently exists past
the gravel are beautiful grasses and wildflowers. These well-established fields and flowers do not need concrete
sidewalks. Sidewalks on Knuell Street and Rd Fox Lane is senseless.

Please read this into the record of the August 2, 2023 meeting of the Infrastructure Committee. Thank you.

Cindy and Jerry Frozena
2607 Knuell Street
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